
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Glen A. Winn 
14 Carlton Street Telephone:  416-542-2517 
Toronto, Ontario Facsimile: 416-542-3024 
M5B 1K5 regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com

November 12, 2010   

 
 

 

 

via RESS e-filing – original to follow by courier 
 

Ms. E. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th floor 

PO Box 2319 

Toronto, Ontario  M4P 1E4 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 

RE: EB-2008-0150:  LEAP Emergency Financial Assistance – Social Agency Partner 

 
In accordance with the Board’s October 20, 2010 letter concerning the Low-Income Energy 

Assistance Program (“LEAP”), Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“THESL”) is hereby 

notifying the Board that its LEAP partner agency for 2011 will be Neighbourhood 

Information Post (“NIP”).  THESL had partnered with NIP in recent years in delivering the 
Winter Warmth program.  NIP’s contact information is as follows: 

 

Neighbourhood Information Post 

269 Gerrard Street East 
Toronto, Ontario, Canada, M5A 2G3 

Telephone: 416-924-2543, Fax: 416-924-4748  

email:  info@nipost.org; website: www.nipost.org  

 
Please contact me if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

[original signed by] 

 
Glen A. Winn 

Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance 


